Jeff Watson

From: CDS User

Sent: Tuesday, February 17, 2015 10:53 AM
To: Jeff Watson

Subject: FW: Inquiry through County web site
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

From: Larry Lother [mailto:lowtherl@elltel.net]
Sent: Tuesday, February 17, 2015 10:35 AM
To: CDS User

Subject: Inquiry through County web site

This is to register my support for the Osprey Solar Farm project. Since the City of Ellensburg has said that they
get about a quarter of their electricity from coal fired plants, there is clearly the need for more clean energy
installations for the generation of electricity. The Osprey Solar Farm project would help meet that need.

Larry Lowther

107 W. 9th Ave.

Ellensburg, WA 98926-2907

509-925-3503

e-mail: lowtherl@elltel.net

Notice: All email sent to this address will be received by the Kittitas County
email system and may be subject to public disclosure under Chapter 42.56
RCW and to archiving and review.
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